
  

 
 
                          

    31st October 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Palmer Trip - A walk around Shoreham Village on the 6th November 2023 
 
Your child will be participating in a walk around Shoreham on 6th November 2023 to exploring structures around 
the village for their DT project this term. We will leave school at 2pm and anticipate returning to school at 3pm.  
 
The children will wear their school uniform and should bring a suitable shoes and coats, depending on the 
weather.  
 
We will need volunteers to help with this event.  If you would like to assist, then please email 
office@shoreham.kent.sch.uk by Friday 3rd November and we will advise you if you are required.  
 
As you have completed a universal permission slip, you do not need to give permission for your child to attend 
this event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Watts       Mrs Lovatt-Young 
Palmer Class Teacher      Head  
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